
 

 
 
 
 
April 3, 2017 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We would like to inform you that Hochiki America will discontinue the SLR-24V Photoelectric Smoke 
Detector Series and replace it with the next generation SOC-24V / SOC-24VN Photoelectric Smoke 
Detector Series. Please see below for effective dates. 
 

 
 

SOC-24V Photoelectric Smoke Detector 
The SOC-24V is a reliable, high quality Photoelectric Smoke Detector. It can be used in all areas where 
Photoelectric Smoke Detectors are required. The computer-designed smoke chamber makes the SOC-
24V well suited for detecting smoldering fires as well as fast-flaming fires. NS-4 Series, NS-6 Series, HSC-
4R or HSC-R Style bases may be used with the SOC-24V.  
 
The SOC-24V photoelectric smoke detector utilizes one bicolored LED for indication of status. In a 
normal standby condition the LED flash Green every 3 seconds. When the detector senses that its 
sensitivity has drifted outside the UL listed sensitivity window the LED will flash Red every 3 seconds. 
When the detector senses smoke and goes into alarm the status LED will latch on Red. 
 
Please note: SOC-24VN comes with no Reed Switch. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support of HOCHIKI products. We look forward to continuing to 
provide you with life safety solutions for your customers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hochiki America Marketing 
 

Old Model Date of Discontinuation New Model Date of Official 
Release 

SLR-24V 
 #0200-01778 

SLR-24VN 
#0200-04005 

SLR-24H 
#0200-01770 

SLR-835 Series 
Multiple part numbers  

 

4/3/2017 
 
 

 
 

SOC-24V            
#0200-06700 

SOC-24VN           
#0200-06720 

 

4/3/2017 
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